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Georgia Power Company
ATTN: J. H. Miller, Jr.

Executive Vice President
270 Peachtree Street
Atlanta, GA 30303

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of June 5,1980 informing us of steps you have taken
to correct the item of noncompliance concerning activities under NRC Construction
Permit Nos. CPPR-108 and CPPR-109 brought to your attention in our earlier
letter. We will examine your corrective actions and plans during subsequent
inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation with us. -

Sincerely,

A .

/ n
C. E. Murphy, Chi f '/
Reactor Constructiona nd Engineering

Support Branch

cc: K. M. Gillespie, Construction
Project Manager

E. D. Groover, QA Site supervisor
D. E. Dutton, Project General Manager
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